
 

Volunteer Week 2017 

On Thursday, April 27, as part of Volunteer Week 2017, Waypoints celebrated the participants 

of Leadership Resiliency NL (LRNL) to recognize their dedicated volunteerism during the past 

school year.  36 high school youth have demonstrated commitment and kindness to others 

through connections with various community agencies including The Gathering Place, Pleasant 

Manor and Humane Services. The Community Volunteering component is an integral part of 

LRNL and helps youth to recognize their own strengths and leadership skills through service to 

others. Guest Speaker, Rebecca Bergshoeff, Outreach Coordinator with The Duke of Edinburgh 

International Award program, shared her insight on the value of volunteerism. The catered 

event took place at the Guv’nor Inn, St. John’s in partnership with the Community Sector 

Council. 

 

 


